

LaBrae Middle Schools April News

Mr. Martin Kelly
Principal
Grades 6-7-8
http://labrae.school

Newsletter April 2018



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parent/Guardians:

I hope everyone enjoyed their Easter break and all students are back and ready. State testing begins in the middle school on April 16th. I cannot stress enough the importance of the testing and student's timely attendance. All students are receiving a testing schedule to take home. Testing is done out of 1st period classes by grade level and content being tested. The ELA testing window will run from April 16th-24th. Each grade level will test two days in a row with 2 hours per session. Testing will begin at 8:00. Students arriving after 8 or absent will placed in makeup rotation and tested at a later date. It's important that students are here, on time, rested, fed, and ready to go. The math testing window will open April 25th and close except for make-ups on May 3rd. The process is the same students as tested in math by grade level over a 2 day period. Math testing per session is 1 1/2 hours. The science testing for grade 8th begins May 7th and ends May 8th. Science allotted time per session is 75 minutes. All students in grades 6,7, and 8th are tested in math and ELA. Students in 8th grade are also tested in science.

The 3rd 9 weeks report cards were sent home with students on March 29th. Students that are in danger of failing for the year will be called down to the auditorium. I will discuss with them the fact that the year is not yet over and grades can, will, and do change with additional effort and speaking with their teachers.

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal



Students of the month We are proud of all our student's accomplishments.

<u>6th grade</u> Jennifer Johnson Charlie Faler

7th grade Laura McCoy Keith Smith

8th grade Allessaundra O'Malley Bryson Harris

Important Dates

Return to school	4/04
State Tests starts	
Interims	4/23
6th and 7th band concert	4/25
8th band concert	